## **Central Schools**

Phone (716) 542-5040 Fax (716) 542-5018

August 1, 2025

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Welcome to Akron Middle School! As your child prepares to begin an exciting new chapter in 6<sup>th</sup> grade, we invite you to attend our **6th Grade Orientation and Ice Cream Social** on **Tuesday, August 26<sup>th</sup>, from 6:00-8:00PM**.

Our program will begin promptly at **6:00 PM in the <u>Middle School Gymnasium</u>**. Please note the High School and Auditorium will be off limits due to construction. <u>Please enter through our MS Cafeteria</u> **Doors (Door # 22).** 

During the evening, parents and students will have the opportunity to:

- View a presentation of Middle School rules, procedures, and expectations
- Tour the Middle School
- Set up student lockers (schedules with homeroom and locker information will be mailed home before this event).
- Meet and speak with the Middle School Principal, Assistant Principal, and School Resource Officers.

The success of your child is very important to us. Please take advantage of this opportunity to help your child become more comfortable with the Middle School. We are committed to partnering with you to ensure a positive Middle School experience and through teamwork and ongoing communication **we are stronger together**. If we can be of assistance in any way, please feel free to contact us at (716) 542-5040.

After Orientation, you're welcome to help your child set up their locker and enjoy ice cream in the MS Cafeteria.

Sincerely,

Joseph R. Caprio III Middle School Principal John Morello Asst. MS Principal/Athletic Director

